
GOLF COURSE OPERATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING OF MAY 10, 2017 

 

1.  Meeting was called to order by President Jon Jacobs. 

 

2.  No Citizens Comments 

 

3.  Minutes of the April 12, 2017 meeting were approved. 

 

4.  City Rep's Comments.  None 

 

5.  Financial Report:  Chip went over the financials with the committee.  He also discussed with the 

group the new format he will be using which give greater detail to our financial condition.   The April 

Financial Report was approved by the committee. 

 

6.  Bob's Report.  Bob shared with the group the difficulties we were having with the large amount of 

rain that the course has been getting.  A number of holes are unplayable and it will take a number of 

days of non rain for them to come back into shape. 

 

The committee discussed with Bob the desire to have staff wear a MGC shirt when working events.  

They also discussed that it would be their request that MGC have coffee available in the Pro Shop for the 

early morning golfers. 

 

7.  Paul's Report:  Was included in with Bob's Report on course conditions. 

 

8.  Drainage issues were discussed during Bob's Report. 

 

9.  The Committee discussed the upcoming May 17 semi-annual membership meeting.  Jon will lead the 

discussion and direct the questions to the appropriate Committee member. 

 

10.  Next meeting was agreed to for June 14, 2017 at the MGC at 6 PM. 

 

Dave Pasbrig 

 

(Note:  Minutes were taken by Bob Parduhn, but not sent to city as his employment status had changed.  

This report is to my best recollection.) 
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